
NEW COMMUNITY-BASED LEARNING FACULTY:

•	 Jayme Waldron (Biological Sciences)

•	 Boniface Noyongoyo (Anthropology/Sociology )

WELCOME!

CURRENT CBL COURSE LISTINGS W/ FACULTY:

•	 SOC 375: Social Strat (Kristi Fondren)

•	 ART 340: Art Education (Maribea Barnes-Marsano) 

•	 NRE 321: Resolution of Environmental Problems (Samuel Colvin)

•	 ANT 301/SOC 345: Social Statistics (Boniface Noyongoyo)

•	 ART 343: Introduction to Potters Wheel (Allora McCullough)

•	 ART 446: Intermediate Potters Wheel (Allora McCullough)

GOOD LUCK THIS SEMESTER!

BENEFITS FOR TEACHING AND STUDENTS:

Faculty report numerous benefits from teaching CBL courses. 
They appreciate the opportunity to have a meaningful impact on 
students and community, to be innovative and creative in their 
teaching, to create lasting collaborative relationships between 
community and institution, and recruit and retain student 
involvement. Likewise, students also find CBL courses to be 
beneficial. They appreciate opportunities to connect key course 
concepts with relevant real-world experiences; to increase their 
connections to the community, peers, and professors; and, to 
develop a network of professional and community contacts.

CURRENT HAPPENINGS:

Allora McCullough and her ART 343/446 classes are holding their 
annual Empty Bowls event this semester. Empty Bowls 2022 is 
scheduled for Friday, April 22, in Pullman Square. Exact time of  
the event TBD as we are still organizing details. Stay tuned for 
more details!
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RECENT HAPPENINGS:
•	 Tijah Bumgarner and her AD-PR Video Production class did 

amazing things in the community this past Fall semester!  
 
“This class is always a favorite to teach because students are 
introduced to their surrounding communities and have an 
opportunity to make a difference for local organizations. By 
curating clients who are making a difference in their communities, 
students learn the technical aspects of filmmaking while providing 
a service that may not be afforded to the organizations otherwise.” 
Students in her class made videos for Marshall’s Counseling 
Program, Stepping Stones, and Faith in Action. 
 
Counseling • Stepping Stones • Faith in Action 

•	 Marie Archambault altered her course to become an online 
CBL course this past Fall! 
 
“I use CBL in this course to help the students gain an 
appreciation of how government and nonprofit accounting 
differs from what they have encountered with for-profit entities. 
These organizations provide so many essential services; and 
from an accounting standpoint, it is really important for 
students to understand how these services are financed and how 
the costs must be allocated to demonstrate to citizens and donors 
that the resources being provided are used appropriately.” 
 
Read more: www.marshall.edu/cbl/cbl-recent-happenings

INFORMATION ABOUT CBL OPTION FOR 
INDIVIDUAL STUDENTS:

Do you have an exceptional student? Consider CBL option for 
a student or group of students instead of the entire class. Contact 
us for more information www.marshall.edu/ctl/community-
engagement/cbl

OUR CONTACT INFORMATION:
Sandra Kemper: 

•	 304.696.3577
•	 kempers@marshall.edu

Kylie Slusser: 
•	 cbl@marshall.edu

Center for Teaching and Learning
One John Marshall Drive

Huntington, WV 25755

www.marshall.edu/cbl

We love hearing from our CBL faculty
please send us your success stories at 

cbl@marshall.edu
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